
 
 
 
 
 
 

Come View Plans for New Fire Station & Well Site in Your Neighborhood

The City of Scottsdale will be building a new fire station 
and well site in the community.  Come learn more about 
both projects at a public meeting at 5:30 p.m. on 
Monday, Nov. 28 at the TPC Clubhouse Thunderbird 
Room, 17020 N. Hayden Rd., Scottsdale.   
 
Fire Station 612 was approved by Scottsdale voters in 
the 2019 bond election and is needed to improve 
response times in the area.  The 12,000-square-foot fire 
station will be constructed at the northeast corner of 
Hayden Rd. and Mayo Blvd. Construction is expected to 
being in late 2023 and take approximately a year to 
complete.   
 

Scottsdale Water will construct a new Aquifer Storage 
and Recovery Well next to the fire station, maximizing 
the city’s commitment to renewable surface water 
supplies.  Construction of a 24 ft. sound-wall to 
minimize noise and light pollution to residents is 
underway. Drilling of the well will begin in early 
December and continue 24/7 to ensure well integrity 
and to prevent collapse. Phase one of construction is 
anticipated to last up to four months; phase two will 
start up to a year later with the building of a well 
structure, wall and landscaping around the site. 
 
We hope to see you Nov. 28 so you can learn more 
about these projects and let us know what you think. 
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Public Meeting 
5:30 p.m., Monday, November 28 
TPC Clubhouse Thunderbird Room 
17020 N. Hayden Rd., Scottsdale 

 

Project Websites 
ScottsdaleAZ.gov, search  

“Fire Station 612” or “Recovery Wells” 


